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“Together we are safe, respectful learners working hard to achieve success” 

A big congratulations to all our 
swimmers last Thursday at the 
Burrinjuck Carnival. They did a 
fantastic job and the day was a big 
success despite COVID 
restrictions. Thank you Mr Tyson 
and Maree for all your hard work in 
the organising of the day. 
 
Our district swimmers are heading 
back to the pool this Thursday, Mrs 
Edmonds will be accompanying 
students on the day. 
 
A massive thank you to all our 
families who attended our Meet 
and Greet on Monday afternoon. 
Please contact teachers if you 
need any further information.  
 
Our school photos are coming up 
on Monday the 22nd of March. 
Envelopes will be coming home 
soon.  
 
Hockey fans are in luck!  We have 
PSSA Hockey trials on the 8th of 
March and a Hockey Gala day on 
the 10th of March. This is for 
students in years 3-6. Notes have 
gone home already, please return 
as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for those families 
keeping their children home when 

sick, we continue to have to follow 
COVID guidelines this year and we 
thank you for keeping our 
community safe by keeping 
students who are unwell home and 
getting them COVID tested. 
 
Now that we are settled into school 
routines, we ask that parents 
please drop off and pick up 
students outside the school gates. 
Please know drop offs may be an 
anxious time for our little people, 
this is perfectly normal, getting into 
good routines at drop off and pick 
up times will ease this anxiety. 
Please know that this is the 
Department of Education COVID 
Guidelines.  
 
If you do need to come into the 
school grounds to speak with the 
office, make an appointment or 
pick up a student during school 
hours, please ensure you sign in 
and go straight to the front office, 
not to the classrooms. 
 
Again we thank you for your 
understanding and for your help in 
keeping our community safe. 

Kristy Grant 

DO NOT SEND SICK CHILDREN TO SCHOOL 
Get sick children COVID tested 

(for ANY flu-like symptoms)  

Otherwise they cannot return to school within 10 days 

(and at least three days symptom free) 

If symptoms persist after 10 days, a Doctors  

certificate must be provided for their condition. 
More information is provided on Class Dojo. 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 

YASS NETBALL GOULBURN NETBALL 


